
From: Jameson Broggi <jamesonbroggi@gmail.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/22/2018 7:59:03 AM
Subject: Fwd: Teaching the Constitution at Clemson

Danny,

I am following up our conversation regarding the Clemson letter. If the letter has been sent, will you 
have a scanned copy emailed to me?

Thanks again,

Jameson

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: Jameson Broggi  <jamesonbroggi@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jan 11, 2018 at 11:01 AM
 
Subject: Re: Teaching the Constitution at Clemson
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 

Danny,

Just wanted to follow up on our previous exchange.

Jameson

On Fri, Dec 29, 2017 at 1:57 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Thanks for this information. Have a great trip
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Jameson Broggi <jamesonbroggi@gmail.com>
 
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 1:39:04 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
Subject: Re: Teaching the Constitution at Clemson 
 
Danny,

Thank you for the phone call and your time.

Attached is the letters from three years ago that Grooms, Verdin, and Campsen sent to USC. Also 
attached is Pastides' response where he brushed all three aside. After this, bad media coverage 
hurt Pastides, and USC's lobbying efforts were not present when we tried to amend the law. We 
tried to amend the law in 2015, it passed the House and died in the Senate. Grooms directed me 
to meet with Clemson's lobbyist before the committee meeting. We were prepared to cut the 
current required "one year," in half to "three credit hours," Clemson would not agree to this. They 
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wanted the "at least one year," amended to "at least once," without defining what "once" means.

That's my reasoning behind this draft letter. Please edit how you think is best, but keep it strong.

Jameson

On Fri, Dec 29, 2017 at 9:49 AM, <jamesonbroggi@gmail.com> wrote:

Danny,

Let me know if you would like to speak sometime today.

I fly out for Israel tomorrow night and will be unavailable to speak by telephone for several days 
once I leave.
 

On Dec 27, 2017, at 3:37 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Jameson, I'm Danny Varat, and I serve as Chief of Staff for LG Bryant. It also happens that 
I have Ph. D. in history, and I taught one semester at Clemson. Do you have a few minutes 
tomorrow afternoon to talk about the draft you sent to LG Bryant? I have some thoughts 
perhaps worth considering. Just let me know,


Thanks


Danny 


-- 

Jameson Broggi

-- 

Jameson Broggi

-- 

Jameson Broggi
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